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UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
November 20, 2018 
No Breakfast Meeting - Thanksgiving 
 
November 27, 2018 
Philip Rebowe & Joey Bender 
Joint Year-End Tax Planning  
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
December 4, 2018 
Robert Rivers, City Planning Commission 
Ralph’s on the Park 
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
December 11, 2018 
Robert Ramsey - Open House/Social  
701 Veterans Blvd, Metairie, LA 
From 5:30 till 7:30 pm 
 
December 13, 2018 
GNOEA Holiday Party 
Kevin Laborde’s House 
1227 Webster St, New Orleans, LA 
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm 
 
 
 
 

FEATURED OPEN CLASSIFICATIONS 
 

Here are just some of our open classifications: 
 

Appliance Sales and Service     
Alarms – Burglar & Fire 
Auto Collision Repair             
Bakery   
Cellular Phones              
Chiropractor                             
Electrical Engineer   
Florists              
Framing and Art       
Glass – Automobile                  
Graphic Designer 
Hardware – Retail             
Health Club       
Hotel                
Internet Service Provider     
Limousine Service                       
Locksmith 
Optometrist                                  
Printer 
Retail Copies                                 
Secretarial Service 

PROSPECTIVE MEMBER 
 
Alton Johnson, Vonahi Security is currently going 
through our membership process.  Please take a moment 
at the next breakfast meeting to take the time to greet 
Mr. Johnson. 
 

 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE/SOCIAL WITH 
PARKE MCENERY, THE MCENERY GROUP 

 
GNOEA held an Open House/Social Event with Parke 
McEnery, The McEnery Group on Tuesday, November 13, 
2018 with 33 members in attendance at his place of 
business on Magazine Street. 
 
Thank you to Parke and his staff for doing a wonderful 
job and allowing us to hold this event.   
 
Also, thank you to the "Gracious Bakery & Cafe" for a 
delicious breakfast of pastries, donuts and quiche. 

NEW MEMBER – BEAU JOHNSON 
CRANE BUILDERS OF NEW ORLEANS 

 
Congratulations to our newest member of Greater New 
Orleans Executive Association - Beau Johnson, Vice 
President of Crane Builders of New Orleans.  He is a Dual 
Member with Rene Dupaquier. 
 

WEBSITE UPDATE 
 

The Board of Directors has approved the updating of our 
website with the help of Bill Dalton, Julie Couret and 
Jacquie Bonano.  Bill Dalton has generously donated 
close to $9000 in cost for these updates  
 
Once again thank you to Bill Dalton for helping GNOEA 
to be a better association! 

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 
NO BREAKFAST MEETING – NOVEMBER 20, 2018 

 
I would like to say that I am Thankful for all of you! 
 

Happy Thanksgiving!! 


